
BOARD OF EDUCATION SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF HOLLAND 
320 W. 24th St. 

Holland, Michigan  49423 
(616) 494-2005 

 
NOTICE OF BOARD of EDUCATION PUBLIC HEARING 

Please take notice that on 
Monday, June 14, 2020 

5:30 p.m. 
 

The Board of Education of the School District of the City of Holland will hold its Annual 
Budget Hearing to consider the District’s proposed 

2021-22 budget. 
 

The meeting is being conducted in a hybrid format with in-person for board 
members and district administration and encouraged via Zoom for all others,  in 
accordance with the Open Meetings Act 267 of 1976 15.263, Sec. 3. (2) and 
15.263a (b) (i) (ii). If you would like to make a public comment you may do so 
via Zoom.  Board members may be contacted via the District website. 
 

A copy of the proposed 2021-22 budget including the proposed property tax millage 
rate to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing 
and will be available at the District Administration Office beginning Friday, June 11, 2021. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87484036697?pwd=TXhFMHJ6Vk1mY3FtY0E0c1k4TytHdz09 
 

Meeting ID: 874 8403 6697 
Passcode: Ep74zi 

 
One tap mobile 

+13126266799,,87484036697#,,,,,,0#,,312150# US (Chicago) 
+16465588656,,87484036697#,,,,,,0#,,312150# US (New York) 

 
Meeting ID: 874 8403 6697 

Passcode: 312150 
                                                                             
    Linda Falstad, Secretary to the Board 

Meetings are open to the public. 
Holland Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex (including sexual 
orientation or transgender identity), disability, age, religion, height, weight, marital or family status, military status, 
ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category. Inquiries regarding the district's 
nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Dr. Karen Sherwood, Deputy Superintendent, Holland Public 
Schools, 320 W. 24th St., Holland, MI, 49423 (616) 494-2025. Minutes of the meetings of the Board of Education of 
the School District of the City of Holland are located in the principal office of the District at 320 W. 24th Street. 


